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Vice Presidential Participation in RTP Reviews 

 
  
In order to be consistent with the Unit Three Bargaining 

Agreement and Title 5 of the California Administrative Code, 

the review of faculty professional files by the Vice President of 

Academic Affairs will include written recommendations.  These 

recommendations will allow faculty being evaluated the 

opportunity to review the Vice President’s recommendations 

and to respond if appropriate.  This policy is effective with the 

beginning of the 1986-87 RTP cycle. 
 


